
 

BULLETIN 037 
Cancellation of January General Meeting 

 

 

International Association of Machinists and Aerospace Workers 
Northern Crossroads Local Lodge 1681 

Box 152 2000 Airport Rd NE 
Calgary, AB T2E 6Z8 

December 12, 2020 

 

In accordance with stricter restrictions imposed by the Alberta provincial government effective midnight 

December 13, 2021, prohibiting both indoor and outdoor social gatherings in response to the ongoing 

pandemic, the upcoming general meeting, scheduled to be held in Calgary on January 5, 2021, is cancelled. 

 

All items scheduled for discussion, including ‘New Business,’ will be postponed until the next scheduled 

General Meeting, set to be held in Edmonton on February 2, 2021.  Subsequently, only written nominations 

for the vacant Vice President position will be accepted.  Members interested in the position may fill out a self-

nomination form or they can nominate others by completing a written nomination.  All members who are 

nominated will be contacted by the Recording Secretary to either accept or decline the nomination.  Copies of 

these forms can be obtained from the union bulletin board in the crib room or the one adjacent to the 

lunchroom.  Forms can also be downloaded and printed off from the union website.  Written nominations 

submitted after January 5, 2021 will not be accepted.  Forms may be handed in to any current Executive or 

Shop Committee member. 

 

If an election is required, the vote is scheduled to be held on February 2, 2021, pending health restrictions in 

effect at that time.  Stay tuned for updates. 

 

Be safe and stay safe. 

 

In Solidarity, 

 

 

Eljay Camponi 
Recording Secretary 
IAMAW LL1681 
recordingsecretary@iamaw1681.ca 


